
 

                               

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

Date: 1st July 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Year 6 Celebrations 
 

As we approach the end of this academic year, I am sure you will be as amazed as us that we are just weeks away from 

the end of your child’s primary school education. To mark this special occasion,  please see below the events to look 

forward to.  

Thursday 18th July 2024 – Leavers Party 

The leavers party will take place at the Royal British Legion (RBL) Club on Thursday evening. Please drop your child off 

at the club for 4pm. Please access the club via Vicarage Road leading to the RBL. Food and drinks will be provided, and 

therefore, children do not need to bring any money. All mobile phones will be collected and kept safe until the end of 

the party. 

Children must be collected, promptly, by 6pm. If you are giving your child permission to walk home by themselves 

after the party, you must email Y6teacher@wodensfield.org by the end of day on Wednesday 17th July 2024. 

Children will not be allowed to walk home without prior communication. 

Friday 19th July 2024 – Leavers Assembly 
The leavers assembly will take place at 9am – 11am in the Junior Hall. Tickets are free but must be booked via School 

Gateway, in advance of the performance. Staff will have a register on arrival and will sign visitors in – no tickets will be 

issued. Please note, we can only issue three tickets per child for this event, which includes babies and toddlers. 

To reserve your tickets, open the app, click on the payments tab, then click Y6 assembly you wish to attend. You must 

include the required number of tickets in the payer comments section i.e., 1, 2, or 3 prior to completing the 

transaction. You will not be able to checkout without a payer comment. 

The deadline to reserve tickets is 4pm on the day before the assembly. Changes to required number of tickets cannot 

be made following the completion of the transaction. 

We look forward to welcoming you in school and know that you will enjoy hearing your child’s recollections of their 

time at Wodensfield.  

School ends on Friday 19th July 2024 at 2:30pm.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
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